Girl Scouts of Maine
Joanne Crepeau Future Leaders
Scholarship Application

2025

In the last seven years, Girl Scouts of Maine has awarded
over $100,000 in scholarships to 60 graduating Girl Scouts!

Girl Scouts of Maine is deeply committed to the development and empowerment of girls and young women to
make the world a better place. Our goal includes helping to advance the next generation of women in senior
leadership positions in the workplace, their community, and their country.

As you embark on your adulthood journey, we hope that your Girl Scout experience has instilled the values of
courage, confidence, and character that will underpin your adult life.

If you are a registered Maine Girl Scout who is graduating from high school this year and have
applied to an institution of higher learning, Girl Scouts of Maine is offering you the opportunity to
apply for our Joanne Crepeau Future Leaders Scholarships.”

We look forward to receiving your VIDEO APPLICATION and hope that you will be one of our Joanne Crepeau
Future Leaders Scholarship recipients! Please read and follow the application instructions below.
> Please clearly state the following in a video lasting 5 minutes.

a. Name, age, town, name of high school or if home schooled

b. Name of institution of higher education you plan to attend in 2025.

c. Tell us if you have been accepted by this school or if you are waiting to hear.

d. Please answer the following questions. The thoroughness of your answers and the quality of your
presentation will be important factors in our decision!

1. How has Girl Scouts made a difference in your life?
2. What do you see as the biggest challenge facing girls and women today?
3. In five years, how do you see yourself addressing that challenge?
» Submit your video application by March 1, 2025.
» How to submit your video application:
a. Upload your video to Dropbox, We Transfer, or Google Docs, and SEND the LINK for downloading to
scholarship@gsmaine.org.
b. PLEASE DO NOT EMAIL THE VIDEO AS IT WILL NOT GO THROUGH.

c. Please note that your video may be used for publicity purposes by Girl Scouts of Maine.

Once you have submitted your video link, you will receive an email confirmation stating that
your application has been received. If you do not receive an email within 48 business hours,
please contact Customer Care at 888-922-4763.

Girls who are taking a gap year are eligible to apply but must provide GSME with their school information
within 12 months of the award date.

* Girl Scouts of Maine reserves the right to decide the number, the dollar amount, and the recipients of these scholarships at its discretion.
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